
   Are you interested in attending an     
  interdisciplinary Design Workshop? 

UCD School of Medicine in conjunction with the National College of Art & 
Design will be hosting this interdisciplinary workshop on 29th April 2016. 

Applications are now invited from students wishing to take part in this 
workshop and can be made online. This event is likely to be very popular 
and so early booking is advised. For details and application, visit:  

       http://www.ucd.ie/medicine/whatson/title,322264,en.html 

                  or Scan this QR Code  
                  using your smartphone  
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 What is a real limb? 
  Exploring boundaries between 

Art and Anatomy…
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